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PEACE RELEASE

April 23

April 30 


May 14 

July 30


November 19

December 31. 

INTERESTED IN HELPING WITH YOUTH?

Peace is restarting a youth 
committee to organize and 
manage events and activities for 
the middle and high school 
youth. Interested in helping? 
Then please contact the church office or a council 
member soon! An initial meeting is planned for 
Wednesday, February 8 at 6p.m in the cafe. There 
will also be an informal meeting with youth 
following worship on Sunday, February 19. 

DON'T MISS YOUR CALLING

Peace has a number of homebound members who 
greatly enjoy and find meaning in having a 
visitation deacon come to bring them Communion 
once every month to two months. Is this simple, but 
impactful ministry something you would be willing 
to be involved in? Then contact the church office 
soon for more information. This ministry is going to 

be especially important during 
the interim time for the church.

LOOKING FOR MORE SENIORS

We have more slots to fill on our list for the Senior 
Food Box monthly distribution. These boxes are 
designed to fill nutritional values that are often 
overlooked when food prices stretch our budget. 
Encourage seniors you may know who are 
struggling with the higher food prices, to sign up 
for this beneficial program. 
Talk to Pastor or call the 
church office. for information 
or an application form.

Open Altar Flower dates. 

Call the church office to secure one.

A LETTER FROM 
PASTOR

D e a r M e m b e r s o f 
Peace,

I recently accepted the 
call of lead pastor/head of staff of a Lutheran 
Church; therefore, my last Sunday at Peace will be 
February 26. My time at Peace has been a time of 
rousing risks for sharing the Gospel of Christ 
Jesus: the monthly food pantry, Fun Factory, 
Bridge Point, renovating the nursery and 
courtyard, to list a few, but I know with certainty 
that it is time for me to move to exciting 
opportunities for ministry where I am needed in 
sharing the Gospel. 

I thank God for all of you who took risks to share 
the love of God in Canton South, including those 
who have gone on in faith. 

Peace of the Lord.


BINGO

Sunday, February 12, the 
doors open at 12:30 p.m., and 
the cost is $15 for 3 games! 
Help our outreach by playing 
Bingo!
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LECTORS FOR JANUARY

February 5	 Rich Wanner

 February 12	 Claudia Brothers

February 19	 Mary Kay Jezewski

February 22	 	 Erica Knowles

COMMUNION ASSISTANTS

February 12	 Edie Fry, Michele Shaffer, Gail Habrun

February 22	 Susie Wright, Susan & Rich Wanner

BREAD BAKERS

February 12	 Michele Shaffer

February 22	 Joanne Sankovich


HAPPYBIRTHDAY! 

February

02/03	 

02/05	 

02/06	
	 

02/22	 

02/23	 


Happy Anniversary!

Kathy & Dennis Chase

	 	 

Linda & Dan Mariol

	 	 

Diane & Mark Irwin

	 	 

Crysta & Jerry Radel, Jr.

	 	 

Carol & Ray Ritchey

	 	 


LOOKING AHEAD

February 6	 Mary & Martha 9:30 a.m.

February 8	 Coffee Klatch 9:30 a.m.


February 8	 informational meeting for 	 	
	 adults interesting in working with teens 

6 p.m. in cafe

February 8	 Church Council 7 p.m.

February 12	 Bingo 1 p.m.


February 13	 Mary & Martha 9:30 a.m.

February 15	 Coffee Klatch w/CSHS 9:30 a.m.

February 18	 Salt & Light free meal 11 a.m.

February 19	 Celebration of Don King’s 90th and 	 	
	 	 gathering of teens to plan following 	 	
	 	 worship

NURSERY SCHEDULE

February 5	 

February 12	

February 19	

We celebrate 

your special day!

PRAYER REQUESTS

Joanna & David Swinford; Nadine Nolen, 
Mary Lou Page, and Dan Mariol (Hennis), 
Kevin Kelby, John Hilton (Laurels), Erna Atkins, L o m i n 
Baker, Pat Coleman, friends and family of Theresa 
Yeager, Kathy Gabber.

CARD SHOWER RECIPIENT FOR FEBRUARY 
John Hilton

Laurels of Massillon

2000 Sherman Circle

Massillon, OH 44646


A NOTE TO PEACE

Dear Peace family,

I hope you had a great holiday season. I couldn’t come 
to church Because I have a new job at Superior Dairy 
and had to work Christmas Eve. But I always take time for 
Jesus.

Well, have a great month.

Love, Angie


ASH WEDNESDAY

The season of Lent begins 


Ash Wednesday,

February 22, 2023.

Dear Peace Family, 
Our heartfelt thanks to each of you…All the 
things you have done [for our family during 
this time of loss] are treasures for our 

hearts to keep. Mom loved Peace and now she is part of 
the saints above. 
With love and prayers,  
The Family of Dolly Cairns 

The complete letter is posted outside the office.

LOOK WHO’S TURNING 90!

Don King reached the age of 90 February 7 and we are 

gathering to celebrate that milestone Sunday 
February 19 following worship. Join us in 

fel lowship Hall for a grateful t ime of 
celebration!

Theresa L. Yeager

March 10, 1962


January 19, 2023


